
June 2, 2004

ELECTRONIC MAIL
cwaechter@perma-fix.com

Chris Waechter OCD-HW-C-04-0259
Perma-Fix of Orlando
10100 Rocket Boulevard 
Orlando, FL  32824 

Orange County – HW
Request for Information Letter

Dear Mr. Waechter:  

A hazardous waste compliance inspection was conducted at your facility on May 19, 2004.  This
inspection was conducted under the authority of Section 403.091, Florida Statutes, and Chapter 403,
Part IV, Florida Statutes. The inspection is designed to ascertain the compliance status of your facility
with 40 CFR 260-268, adopted in Florida Administrative Code Chapter 62-730.  

In order that the Department may complete a review of your facility, you are requested to provide the
following information within 30 days of your receipt of this letter:

1. For each rejected container since August 2003 to present: the date returned, the facility the waste
came from, reason for rejection, status and date of exit.

2. A daily inventory of the storage area and loading dock, including the number of containers and size
of containers.  The inventory, as required by Specific Conditions 19(k) and (l) of the permit, should
include information from August 2003-present.

3. Used Oil Training documentation for drivers picking up used oil and used filters.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation and assistance.  If you have questions concerning this matter
please call me at (407) 893-3323. Your response to this request for information should be mailed to me
at the letterhead address above.

Sincerely,

                                    
Janine Kraemer, CHMM
Hazardous Waste Program

Jeb Bush
Governor

Department of
Environmental Protection

Central District
3319 Maguire Boulevard, Suite 232

Orlando, Florida 32803-3767
Colleen Castille

Secretary

"More Protection, Less Process"
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